
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday November 21st, 2023 
Music Department 

▪ Attention all PPHS Music Students…. Do YOU need community service hours? The PPHS Music Department is 
running the annual Community Craft Show and Sale this weekend and we need people to help with set-up 
and tear down! The sign-ups for helping with this event are currently on the music room windows. Please 
drop by today to sign up and help in this community holiday event! If you have any questions, please see Ms. 
Rensink in the Music Office! 

▪ The Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble have their regular rehearsals today after school and this 
evening as we continue to prepare for our holiday and festival seasons. See you all there! 

 
Student Council 

▪ Student Council meets today at lunch in Rm 232. That is Mr. Bailey’s room in the business hall. 
 
Spirit Day 

▪ This Friday is Flannel Day. Wear your favourite flannel this Friday to show your school spirit. 
 

Soul Food 
▪ Soul Food will meet on Thursdays during lunch. All are welcome as we work through the book of Acts. 

 
Clothing Drive 

▪ Hey Rebels, the clothing drive continues this week. You can drop off your new or gently used clothes to any 
of the bins located outside the caf, at the end of the tech hall, outside the main office and guidance office. 

 
Girls Volleyball 

▪ Junior Girl tryouts are today at lunch and after school and Wednesday at lunch. If you wish to try out, you 
MUST bring your signed permission form to the tryouts. Forms can be picked up in the folder outside the 
phys-ed office. See Ms. Winter or Findlay if you cannot make it. 

 
Intramurals 

▪ Rebels, your athletic council has come back with our lunch time intramurals. Team sign up forms will be 
outside the phys-ed office at lunch. Forms are due this Wednesday. 

 
Toonie Tuesday 

▪ Be a change maker for Toonie Tuesday. Tuesday, November 28, 2023 bring your toonies and give the gift of 
change! Chance to win a school wide treat! 

 
Drama Club 

▪ There is a Drama Club Meeting after school today. Can’t wait to see you there! 
 

Yearbook 
▪ The Yearbook Club meets today at lunch in room 152. All are welcome. 
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Student Trustee Advocacy 
▪ Do you want to become more involved in your education? Do you know what’s going on in the DDSB? If so, 

your Student Trustees are here to help! Meet Kayla Hoare, Ben Cameron and Neha (Nay-ha) Kasoju through 
their Instagram page, @ddsbstudenttrustees, or get their emails from the Durham District School Board 
Website! They are your student advocates at the board level and they want you to know that they are here 
to represent YOUR voices. Be the change you wish to see! Get involved and advocate for your fellow 
students. They want to hear your voices so you can help them improve our school community. Reach out 
with any questions you may have! 

 
OSSLT 

▪ Attention all students writing the OSSLT: 
▪ The OSSLT is a graduation requirement. It will be written on November 28th and 29th during Period 1. 
▪ If you are a grade 10 student or need to write the OSSLT to graduate, please go directly to your OSSLT Room 

on Tuesday, November 28th and Wednesday, November 29th in the morning. 

▪ Please bring a charged Chromebook and your OEN number. If you do not know where you are writing, 
please come to the main office. 

▪ The Practice Test will be written on November 24th in the 2nd period class.  
 


